
 

 

 

 

TO:  Mayor Robinson and City Council 

 

FROM:  Jeffrey L. McCormick, Chief of Police 

 

SUBJECT:  Resignation of Reserve 

 

DATE:  April 1, 2016 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

One of the Reserve Officers, Roy Tackett, advised our Reserve Coordinator, Officer Jill 

Ekstrom in December 2015 that he was resigning from our reserve program.  Officer 

Ekstrom had not forwarded this until now, anticipating a formal letter was coming.  

 

At this point Officer Ekstrom felt it was appropriate to move forward his resignation for 

Council action.  Roy Tackett joined the Reserve Program in June of 2012 and provided 

over 30 hours of service during events over the years. 

 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

 

Accept resignation of Roy Tackett from the reserve program. 


